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  Reminder: 2014 Impact Surveys Due Monday, October 6 
  

 In August, NRHC launched its 2014 Impact Survey to document the impact 
that rural housing organizations---and the USDA Rural Housing Programs they 
use---have had on rural families, communities, and economies.  

To date, 21 organizations have participated in the survey. While this is a great 
start, we have a lot of work ahead of us. The last time we conducted this 
survey in 2012, over 100 organizations participated. We need your help to 
make this survey a success. 

Download the 2014 Impact Survey Here! 

With your participation, you can help us continue to make the case for USDA 
Rural Housing programs on Capitol Hill. Please submit your survey by 
Monday, October 6th by emailing a completed version to sarah@rapoza.org. 

Thank you for your support, 

ruralhousingcoalition.org/archives/2468
mailto:sarah@rapoza.org


Sarah Mickelson 

 
 

 


